
 
 

  

                              
        

                

 

                                      

 

   

   

     

 

   

  

 

  

  

   

  

   

 

 

   

 

NEWS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – June 4, 2022 

Arrest Made in Homicide Case 

Adams County, Colo. (June 4, 2022): 

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office has made an arrest in shooting death that occurred on April 25, 2022. 

On April 25, 2022 at 4:30 A.M., Adams County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded to the 700 block of 

Elbert Street for a gunshot wound victim. Upon arrival, the deputies found a 19-Year-old male suffering 

from gunshot wounds to the back inside the residence. The 19-year-old victim was transported to an 

area hospital where life saving measures were unsuccessful and he was pronounced deceased. 

Adams County Sheriff’s Office detectives conducted a thorough investigation and a suspect was 

developed. The identity was provided to law enforcement throughout the Denver metro area and on 

June 3, 2022 the suspect was taken into custody for his involvement in the homicide. 

The defendant is charged with the following: 

- Murder in the 1st Degree 

Bernard Antwone Ware, 18, of Denver 

The defendant is held in the Adams County Detention facility pending further court proceedings. 

--END--



 
 

 

    
 

 
 

                

 

For more Information, please contact: 

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 
303-655-3223 (Office) 
asherman@adcogov.org 
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